
Building Committee Minutes October 24 2019 

 

In attendance:  Joan McCadden, Jill Fudo, Betty Brant, Julie Dillon,  

Jim Dillon, Gayle James 

 

Jim started off the meeting thanking the members for their attendance and 

for taking part in the first phase of our building project (creating a building 

plan based on the attributes that the committee spent the previous 

meetings outlining).  The next phase of committee work will be coming up with 

a marketable plan to make the new library a reality. 

Jill will provide multiple sets of the finalized plans for placement around the 

community as well as larger displays for use at community meetings and 

events. 

A discussion followed on the revised set of plans that Jill provided.  These 

plans will be attached to these minutes.  Based on the committee comments, a 

“final” plan will be created for community review and will be provided to the 

committee when finished. 

Jill will work up a few design options for the exterior of the building as well. 

No new meeting will be scheduled until the next phase of committee 

involvement commences. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gayle James 


